
St. Anne’s Primary School  

 

 
 

 

P4, P5, P6 & P7 School Trip  

 

On Wednesday 20th June Primary 4, 5, 6 & 7 will be going to The Jet Centre in Coleraine. The 

activities will be the Cinema to see Sherlock Gnomes (Cert U) followed by Bowling.  The Bus 

will leave school at 9.15 am and return for 2.50pm.  A packed lunch is required. The children 

can bring a treat with them (no nuts) to eat during the movie. No glass bottles are allowed.  

Children are asked to wear their full school uniform.   

 

The cost of the trip is £7 Per child.  The PTA have kindly agreed to pay the transport cost 

of the trip.   

 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return to school on or before Monday 18th June 2018 if 

you wish your child to attend this trip. 

 

Many thanks  

Mr H Duffin, Mrs M Black, Miss M Lynn & Mrs T Henry 
 

 

St. Anne’s Primary School 

 

Name of Child/Children -------------------------------------- 

    --------------------------------------- 

 

I wish/do not wish* my child/children to attend the trip to The Jet Centre in Coleraine on 

Wednesday 20th June.  I enclose payment of £7 to cover the cost of the trip. 

 

Signed -------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Date -------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 

*Delete as appropriate. 
 


